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lrgvdc

From: lrgvdc
Sent:
To:
Subject: RE: Safe Streets for All Pursuit Questions

Good Afternoon, 

Thank you for your interest in the RGVMPO RFP. Responses to your inquiry are in red text below following the 
question. 

Good morning,  

If we have a subconsultant in our response, do they need to provide a separate letter that states they are committed to working 

with the prime firm if selected? 

Thanks,  

No, a separate letter is not necessary just including them in the RFP as a Subconsultant is sufficient. But ensure their staff is 
appropriately recognized in the Personnel and Staffing section 

Thank you, 

Lower Rio Grande Valley Development Council 

Addendum #4




